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Results for January-March 2007 
 
Announcement in compliance with the Regulation no.1/2006 of National Securities 
Commission 
 
 
 
 
Petrom SA informs its shareholders that the Results for January – March 2007, prepared in 
compliance with the requirements of the Regulation no.1/2006 of National Securities 
Commission is at their disposal starting with May 16, 2007 on the company website 
www.petrom.com>Investor Relations>Investor news and at the headquarters on 239 
Calea Dorobantilor, district1, Bucharest. 
 
The Results has been submitted to the Bucharest Stock Exchange and to the National 
Securities Commission, in accordance with the legislation. 
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Lacramioara Diaconu, M&A, Capital Market Relations  
Tel: +40 (21) 406 01 01, Fax: +40 (21) 406 04 36,  
e-mail address: investor.relations.petrom@petrom.com  
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